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LAREDO COLLEGE DISTRICT  

Board of Trustees 
Laredo, Texas 

 

Public Notice 
 

 

This is to notify the general public that the Laredo College Board of Trustees will hold 
a public swear-in ceremony on Wednesday, January 13, 2021, at 1:00 p.m. at the 

Harold R. Yeary Library and Executive Conference Center – Falcon Bank Executive 

Conference Room located at Laredo College Fort McIntosh Campus in Laredo, Texas.  
 

Newly elected Board member Tita Vela will take the Oath of Office, and although a 

quorum of the Board may be present, no Board action will be taken during this 

ceremony. 
 

Due to health and safety concerns related to the COVID-19 Coronavirus, the 

swearing-in ceremony will be conducted by videoconference, pursuant to Governor 
Greg Abbott’s Temporary Suspension of Open Meetings Laws issued on March 16, 

2020.   

 
Laredo College will comply with all local, statewide, and federal orders, ordinances 

and rules with regards to social distancing and related matters thus limiting the 

number of persons physically present in the Harold R. Yeary Library and Executive 
Conference Center – Falcon Bank Executive Conference Room. 

 

You can watch the ceremony live at www.facebook.com/laredopalominos. 
 

Next Meeting Date: Thursday, January 21, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.  
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